
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
SPECIAL MEETING, OCTOBER 25, 2005 

 
THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS OF CUSTER COUNTY 
MET IN SPECIAL SESSION WITH THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS 
PRESENT: 
 
 
               Dale Hoag                                    Chairman 
             Dick  Downey                               Vice-chair 
             Kit Shy                                          Commissioner 
             Ric Ferron                                     County Administrator 
             Debbie Livengood                        Clerk to the Board  
 
Also present:  County Finance Officer, John Piquette. 
 
Commissioner Downey made a motion seconded by Commissioner Shy to 
sign the contract with the United States Department of Interior, U.S. 
Geological Survey in the amount of $6,060.00 to continue the original 
agreement to measure 60 wells twice per year, once in the spring and again 
in the fall and to provide an annual summary of ground-water levels. Motion 
carried unanimously. 
 
The Board met with the treasurer, assessor, sheriff and social service director 
to review their budget requests for 2006.   
 
The Board discussed increasing the fees at the landfill.  They asked Rusty to 
check with other surrounding landfills and see what they charge. 
 
Being no further business the Board adjourned.   
 
 
   


